
Questions for your 2nd 

Grader this week: 

   

 What Thanksgiving 

songs have you been singing 

with Mrs. Chase? 
 

 What is your favorite 

subject? Why? 
 

 Let’s label your cos-

tume pieces! 
 

 What has been your 

favorite memoir Ms. White-

head has read? Why?  
 

 We need to make 

sure you complete your 

homework in pencil! 
 

 In The Lion, The 

Witch, and The Wardrobe, 

how was Mr. 

Tumnus a 

friend to Lucy? 

How was he not 

a friend? 

Dates to Remember 
 

Halloween Parade    TOMORROW 

12:40, gym  

 

Blue Ridge Wildlife Center   11/6 

Leaving by 9:30 returning by 

noon. Dress in outdoor attire.  
 

SECOND GRADE NEWS 

October 25, 2018 

Memoirs 
Our Memoir genre is coming to an end. The students have 

been given a deadline for completion of their memoir. This in-

cludes the writing, peer conference, revision, teacher conference 

and editing. This is their first genre and they are continuing to 

learn about the writing process. They have a lot to get done prior 

to publication! Ask your child what his/her memoir is about and 

where in the writing process he/she is at this time. Also ask if 

he/she will meet the deadline. Extra time has been allotted in 

our schedule to aid them in their work. This is a challenging writ-

ing time in second grade!  

 

    Halloween at Hill 

  
 Tomorrow we will have our All School Halloween Parade after the 

PTC sponsored Halloweenie hot dog/black bean burger lunch.  (Ask your 

child (ren) if he/she/they signed up to eat a hot dog or black bean burg-

er—if not, please send in a lunch for your child)  We will give the stu-

dents time to change into their costumes after lunch so please DO NOT 

send your child to school in his/her costume.  You are welcome to come 

and help your child change into his/her/their costumes at 12:15—this 

should take no more than 10 minutes!  The costume parade begins at 

12:40 in the gym. 
 Thanks to Samantha and our illustrious second grade parent volun-

teers, a party, complete with activities and treats, will occur after the 

parade at approximately 1:10 in the dance studio and theater lobby. All 

are welcome. We are looking forward to seeing you and all of our ghosts 

and goblins!  

 There is a haunted house run by the 8th grade for grades 4-8. 

If you feel it is necessary for your second grader to go through the 

haunted house, The Hill School rule is that he/she/they MUST be accom-

panied by his/her/their parent! 
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